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WRONGLY DISMISSED AS A JUROR FROM STARK CASE
Here is a statement in response to my dismissal as a Juror from the Shellye Stark murder trial.

Spokane, Wa, March 17, 2009 - “Certainly my off-the-cuff remark concerning Mr. Haskell's hair style
was in poor taste, however I never exchanged any impressions or discussed any aspects of this case
with anyone. [ went out of my way to accommodate the courts instructions and never violated the
orders placed upon me by the court. My dismissal seems to be the result of the common government
routine of placing more value on superficial concerns than on important substantive matters.”

-END -



